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SOUTH AFRICAN 
COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONS 

ADMINISTRATIVE NOTICE 

REF: 7/24 7 November 2024 

 
NOTICE TO ALL REGISTERED SOCIAL WORKERS, SOCIAL AUXILIARY WORKERS, STUDENT 
SOCIAL WORKERS, SOCIAL AUXILIARY WORK LEARNERS, CHILD AND YOUTH CARE WORKERS, 
AUXILIARY CHILD AND YOUTH CARE WORKERS AND STUDENT CHILD AND YOUTH CARE 
WORKERS AND MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 
OFFICE CLOSURE DUE THE SACSSP 25TH YEAR ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION EVENT  

 
We wish to inform all social service professionals and members of the public that the SACSSP offices will 
be closed on 8 November 2024 due to the 25th year anniversary celebration event. Office hours will resume 
on Monday 11 November 2024 from 07h30. 

 For enquiries, you may contact us on the emails below; 

• Registrations (applications for registration, certificates, restorations and status reports) 

Email: Registrations@sacssp.co.za, and to the division manager, Ms Malombo, ONLY if you wish to 
escalate an enquiry: OctaviaM@sacssp.co.za  

 

• Finance (receipts, proof of payment, invoices and statements):  
Email: LushenP@sacssp.co.za, and to the divisional manager, Mr. Ngoepe, ONLY if you wish to 
escalate an enquiry: finance@sacssp.co.za  

 

• CPD or any education and training related enquiries:  

Email: etdqueries@sacssp.co.za and to the division manager, Ms. Nkosi, ONLY if you wish to 
escalate an enquiry: etdmanager@sacssp.co.za  

 

• Professional conduct related enquiries: profcond2@sacssp.co.za  and to the division manager, 
Mrs. Madonsela, ONLY if you wish to escalate an enquiry: profconmanager@sacssp.co.za  

 

 

Council apologises for any inconvenience experienced during this period. 

  

ISSUED BY: Mr. Hitler Sekhitla 
                     REGISTRAR 
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